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VFW POST 846 NEWSLETTER                                                              
Emeritus Editor: Ray Calore     Guest Editor: Jonathan Hyde 

FROM YOUR AUXILIARY                                                                       DANA PFLUMM, President  

 
The  monthly Auxiliary meeting will be on Thursday March 13 at 5 p.m. Come to the meeting to be in-
volved and stay for The Commander’s dinner that follows at 6.  Due to  adverse weather conditions the 
February meeting was held by ZOOM.   
 
The monthly Breakfast is on Saturday March 15th at 9 am.  The program topics and guest speakers 
have been very interesting.  Come join us for an educational & fun social event.  
 

The VA Hospital visit is Tuesday, March 18..  Join us if you can… its FUN!   

 

Planning Ahead : The District 2 Spring Convention is Saturday, April 12 at the DeSoto Post.  

There will be a joint Memorial Service at 9:30 with the meeting at 10.  Join us fif you can. 
 

                                            God Bless You All!          President Dana  913-391-0353                       

COMMANDER’s COLUMN     Principles  Above  Personalities          MARTIN FRIES, Commander  
 
    Comrades of Post 846, last month our at the beginning of the  

    Post meeting our Guest Speaker, MAJ Andris Locmelis from      

    The Republic of Latvia give his country brief.   Very interesting.   
 

      Our next meeting is 13 March, dinner at 6PM followed by our  

      Post  Meeting at 7pm. 
 

      NEXT MONTH are elections for the post please let us know if you would 

      like to be considered for  leadership positions.  The following position are 

       up for elections 

*  Commander             *  Quarter Master 
*  Senior Vice Commander     *  3-year Trustee  
*  Junior Vice Commander     *  Chaplain 
 

  3rd Annual Chili cook-off was again a great success..  I was not the winner this time: like the  
  Chiefs, I was not a Three-Peat.  But congratulations to Jon Robbins who took First Place and  
  Mike Craders who came in second. 
 

      Our Saturday Morning Breakfast will be 15 MAR from 9-11.  Guest speaker will be Liz Kelley,  
      She was one of the Golddiggers that toured with Bob Hope and the USO in Vietnam. 

  

                                                                                            Martin Fries, Commander 



CHAPLAIN’S CORNER… LANE SMITH  
 

Each month as we remember our fallen comrades and their families and friends, it is a reminder that we are 
one within our dedication to our service and our nation. May we bless one another in this union.  
 

Infantryman’s Creed:  I carry America’s faith and honor against her enemies.                                                                
I am the King of Battle. I am what my country expects me to be.  

V.A. HOSPITAL REPORT… ...Christine Anderson, Chairman  
 
We are playing BINGO at the domiciliary. We go the third Tuesday of the month. This month, March 18. If 
you are interested in going with us or helping with the treats we serve, please call me.  

We are also collecting clothes and sweatshirts for Fort Leavenworth and Annie’s Closet, this includes           
children’s items.  Please call me if you are unable to drop them at the post. Thanks so much for thinking of 
Annie’s Closet. Our veterans appreciate your thinking of them. 

Chris Anderson. 913.940.1003  

VFW POST 846  
MEETING  

2nd Thursday   
March 13 @ 7 pm 

 
An informal dinner at 6pm 

on meeting night.  
Feel free to bring a dessert!   

Meetings are fun and              
informative.  

 
You’re involvement is  
the key to success!  

 

  

 No Steak night 

in March            

in anticipation of 

weather issues. 

Be ready for a 

return in April. 

 

Champions 

1st Place 

Jon Robbins 

2nd Place 

Mike Craders 

3rd Annual          

Chili Cook-Off 



   

Editors Note:  This is your newsletter and 
if you have something you did please take 
pictures so we can show what you and 
our post has been doing to support      
Veterans. Send pictures and info to    
Jonathan Hyde at jquincyh@aol.com  
or at 913.530.0675.        
 
We are in the process of redesigning the 
Santa Fe Express newsletter using the 
digital platform, Constant Contact.  It will 
provide more design options and offer a 
format that will offer more options for    
immediate last-minute communication to 
members as the need arises. If you have 
experience with Constant Contact, please 
share with us your experience.  
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The Veterans Crisis Line is Your Lifeline -           

Always There, if you need it.  



 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us at:  

VFW Post 846 

10630-B Metcalf Lane 
Overland Park, Ks 66212 

Post# 913-735-3127 

VA Benefit Assistance from VFW Post 846 
Is Now Available 

 
Reminder: I am available on Wednesday evenings starting assist 
with filing claims for VA Benefits.  My main focus is on PTSD, but I do 
have some limited knowledge on other conditions.  There is no charge for 
this service and a good reference is on Facebook - VA Disability Ser-
vice.  There are several Veteran Service Officers that are on this site to 
answer any questions that you may have and no one but these VSO's can 
respond to you. I monitor this site and have learned quite a bit about deal-
ing with the VA. 
 
Please call me at 913-271-1832 to set up an appointment.   
 
Also on another note: As of January 31, 2025, you have to have an      
‘ID. Me’ or ‘Login.gov’ account to sign in to ‘myhealthe.gov’ account.     
If you need help with this, you can bring a laptop or let me know & I will 
bring mine. 
 
Mike Martin 
Post 846 Resource Officer 
913-271-1832 
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Here is your opportunity to participate in POST 846 as a member of the Auxiliary.   

If you have questions about the Application or your Eligibility contact the Post. 


